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FCC Mail Hoom
11464 Saga Lane e Knoxville, TN 37931-2819
Telephone (865) 927-8474 Email: larryperry@att.net

September 21, 2015

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission VIA Fed EX
445 12™ Street SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: WKSR-FM (ID# 27422)—Pulaski, TN—BPH 20150702AAL

Good Morning:

This is reference to the pending application for a change of transmitter site and community of
license for WKSR-FM in file BPH-20150702AAL filed originally by Lakewood
Communications LLC and now Radio 7 Media, LLC as a result of an assignment of license
in file number BAL 20150616ACR.

On August 25, 2015, the staff sent a letter (see attached) requesting additional information for
the pending application. There were several questions about the proposed site and spacing for the
new location to Pulaski, TN, which has no FM station at the present. In view of the fact that the
new licensee, Radio 7 Media, LLC just recently was assigned the license and desires to move the
station as originally filed, it is hereby requested that the Commission grant an additional 45 days
to respond and file and amendment as needed. The consulting engineer, Laura Mizrahi, has been
in touch with the staff concerning the matter and feels that she can complete the amendment in
the 45 day period herein requested.

Therefore, please extend the responsive amendment period 45 days from the receipt of this letter
in order to allow for the new licensee and consultants to resolve the issues raised in the letter
from the staff dated August 25, 2015.

Also, please show the undersigned as the Counsel of Record for WKSR-FM for this application.
This will be reflected on the amendment. In the meantime should you have any questions



e

concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned for clarification. The initial consulting
engineer remains the same.

for Radlo 7 Media, LLC

Cc: Aaron Shainis, Esq.
Laura Mizrahi
Roger Wright
Tung Bai, FCC
Rudy Bonacci, FCC
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